Florida Department of Transportation

Open House Announcement

Projects: Heights Mobility Study including Florida Avenue, Violet Street, and Highland Avenue
from Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Boulevard to north of Hillsborough Avenue

FDDT! E Work Program ldentification Numbers: 440511-1 | 440511-2 | 440511-3
—— 440511-4 | 443583-1 | 443492-1
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We invite you to attend and participate in a Florida Department of Transportation
(FDOT) sponsored public workshop regarding the Heights Mobility Study and
proposed improvements to Florida Avenue, Violet Street, and Highland Avenue
corridor, between Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Boulevard and Hillsborough Avenue, on

North Blvd.
NebraskajAve

Sligh
Thursday, April 4, 2019, from 6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. at the Seminole Heights Public
@
Library, 4711 N. Central Avenue, Tampa, FL 33603. >
O
The workshop provides an opportunity for community member to learn more about %
the project, review proposed improvements, and provide comments. There will be = Hillsborough

no formal presentation however, project aerials and graphic exhibits will be on
display for review and FDOT representatives will be available to discuss the project

and answer questions. In addition to an update on the Heights Mobility Study’s short &
term improvements, the Open House will include the following proposed S/ = sH=ss
improvements: rd
. Violet Street safety and mobility improvements: including a proposed lane
elimination from Highland Avenue to Florida Avenue.
. Highland Avenue safety and mobility improvements: including a potential lane 1 Columbu
elimination along Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Boulevard to Violet Street. & J | (7]
. Florida Avenue safety and crossing improvements. J
=
s =3 7a

If you have questions about the workshop, please visit our project website at www.HeightsMobility.com or contact Ginger
Regalado, Bicycle & Pedestrian/CTST Program Manager at (813) 975-6970, ginger.regalado@dot.state.fl.us

Open House
Thursday, April 4, 2019

Seminole Heights Public Library
4711 N. Central Avenue, Tampa, FL 33603
6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. — Open House

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Persons who require special
accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact Alex Henry, by phone at
(813) 975-6405, or by email to: alex.henry@dot.state.fl.us at least seven (7) days before the public meeting.

Comuniquese Con Nosotros: Nos importa mucho la opinién del publico sobre el proyecto. Si usted tiene preguntas o comentarios, o si simplemente desea mas
informacion, por favor comuniquese con nuestra representante,Lilliam Escalera, (813) 975-6445, lilliam.escalera@dot.state.fl.us.




